

3rd September 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Food Preparation & Nutrition 2021/22

This Academic Year, your student will be participating in Food Technology lessons. As practice, Heron Hall Academy provides all of the equipment and the majority of the basic ingredients for these classes. Many students enjoy the practical nature of these lessons and wish to bring their food items home.

To cover the costs of providing ingredients and single-use materials, we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 per student for the academic year.

In addition, in some circumstances, especially at KS4/GCSE level, parents will also need to be able to provide speciality ingredients for their students to bring into class to cook. In most cases one week's notice will be given and the list of ingredients will be uploaded onto Google Classroom.

Please make payment online through Parentpay by the end of the Autumn Half term 22nd October 2021. If you have any problems using Parentpay please contact the Administration Team at Heron Hall Academy at heron@northstartrust.org.uk

I thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter and look forward to sharing the wonderful work of our students with you.

Yours sincerely,

Jael Israel

Teacher of KS3 & Ks4 Food Preparation and Nutrition

